WELCOME

As we enter October and begin planning for Halloween, it may be time to prepare your landscape for the winter coming soon. Next month will be Thanksgiving and then Christmas and before you know it, this year will be gone. And for football, well there is always "next year".



YARD OF THE MONTH

For our last Yard of the Month award, we recognize 9613 Vouvray.

I apologize for not catching the error on the addresses for last month. The correct addresses were 19020 ad 19030 Beaujolaes Ave, not 19200 and 19300. We will be highlighting Holiday decorations for the next few months and will resume our Yard of the Month awards in the Spring.



Message from the President

If planning a party, remember to be respectful of your neighbors. The mail carrier will not deliver mail to a blocked mailbox. If parking on the street, never park in front of a mailbox, unless there will be no mail delivery while you are parked there.

We have had a rash of homes going on the market lately and we are losing some fine neighbors but that means we will have to welcome some new ones. Knowing your neighbors is the best way to keep our neighborhood safe.

And for the homeowners seeking knowledge of our restrictions or needing to view old newsletters, etc., remember all information is available on the Vigneslake.com website.

Financial

The bank balance at the end of August was \$31,656.26. The Board is in the process of hiring a new company to handle our fountain needs and we appreciate everyone's patience while we work to get him on-board.

Lake Report

A beneficial bacteria treatment was performed in early September with "PONDCLEAR", which helps eliminate excess nutrients in the water which is the major cause of algae. We are exploring options to do some re-stocking of the lake.

